
St Botolph 
BANNINGHAM 

Norfolk 

Images c. Bats In Churches 

The Issue  
Banningham has a small number of Common Pipistrelle and Brown Long-eared bats using the inside of 
the church. The church can generally manage cleaning through their Friends group but were concerned 
with some potenƟal damage to their two wall painƟngs.  

What We Did 
The church were keen on running events and 
acƟviƟes to promote the bats and encourage 
visitors to the church. They were one of our host 
churches for On A Wing & A Prayer and have shared 
a range of children’s acƟviƟes and worksheets with 
the two local schools. 

The church have had a new statement of 
significance, highlighƟng any potenƟal areas of 
damage by bats which should help the church prove 
a need for funding in the future.  
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